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Distribution of this bulletin

Please distribute this bulletin as your communication to inform your unionized employees of the

Economic Stability Dividend.

Economic Stability Dividend

Further to @issue No. 2015-03 dated November 17, 2015 attached please find a letter from
Premier Christy Clark and Minister of Finance Michael de Jong explaining the Economic
Stability Dividend (ESD), which forms part of the collective agreement with both teachers and
unionized support staff.

As a result of the ESD, all unionized employees will be receiving a 0.45% general wage
increase on May 1, 2016. The increase will be applied to their salary grid and the revised salary
grid will be provided as an addendum to the collective agreement, along with updated grids for
any bargained general wage increase occurring after May 1, 2016.

Attachment: Letter from Minister of Finance

http://www.bcpsea.bc.ca/documents/20151123_093927526_00-RDN-2015-03-Economic Stability Dividend.pdf



